Hello,

I am writing in support of SB 366. Mail ballot applications and mail ballots are the softest target for
malfeasance during an election because there are no laws governing their chain of custody, no real
way to verify the signature on the application or ballot is that of the voter and with ballot harvesting
operations in effect all over the country, it increases the likelihood of fraud.

The signatures on both the application and absentee ballot envelope should be notarized to prevent
fraud as is evidenced to have happened in this Rasmussen poll: hitps://gvwire.com/2023/12/13/mail-
in-voting-fraud-exposed-in-recent-rasmussen-survey/.

Also, section n) should be stricken and the types/forms of ID that can be used should be codified into
statute instead of leaving it up to the Secretary of State to decide.

All voting should be done on one day, in person, on paper and the ballot counting should be live
streamed and done by hand so the People can verify the outcome. The current black box voting
systems we use are antithetical to democratic principles, an affront to our Constitutional Republic
and violative of the Constitution's Equal Protection and Due Process clauses. Every effort by the
legislature should be geared towards achieving a more robust, transparent, reliable and trustworthy
election-- SB 366 is a good step in that direction.

Thank you,

Thad Snider
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